Mr. Jason Wenig The Creative Workshop

Dear Sir,

I had the misfortune to breakdown, while visiting your shop earlier this week. Starter problems prevented my leaving. The young lady at the front desk had a gentleman, from the back, help me out and I was able to leave and have repairs done. I didn't make a substantive "thank you" to them and in fact wasn't even sure of your policies in that regard.

One thing I can do is let their boss know of the great customer service that they rendered. They are both employees to be proud of.

Please, thank them, for me, and thank you.

Sincerely, Thom G